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GAMBLE TOWNSHIP (October 21, 2016) – Sunoco Logistics emergency response crews are in 
the process of containment and collection efforts following a release of gasoline from an 8-inch 
pipeline in the vicinity of Wallis Run near the intersection of Wallis Run Road and Butternut 
Grove Road in Gamble Township, Lycoming County. Wallis Run is a tributary of the Loyalsock 
Creek. 

The area received heavy rainfall overnight, resulting in flash floods, landslides and riverbank 
erosion. Crews will use skimmers to remove gasoline from the top of affected waterways and 
will erect containment booms downstream. 

A drop in pressure in the pipeline was detected by the Sunoco Logistics Control Center shortly 
after 3 a.m. Friday, October 21. The pipeline was shut down and emergency response personnel 
were dispatched to the scene. Federal, state, county and local officials were notified and a 
Unified Command Center was established at the nearby Eldred Township Volunteer Fire 
Company. The agencies on scene include: Federal Environmental Protection Agency, the 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection, and the Pennsylvania Public Utility 
Commission. 

Safety and environmental crews are meeting with affected residents. Residents who have been 
impacted by the release can call a Sunoco Logistics representative at 1-800-759-5644. 
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